






that confidentiality or privilege is not waived or lost.

Buckinghamshire Council may monitor the contents of emails sent and received via its network
for the purposes of ensuring compliance with relevant legislation and the Council’s policies and
procedures. All such monitoring will take place in accordance with relevant legislation including
privacy and data protection legislation. For details of how Buckinghamshire Council uses
personal information please see the Council’s website.

Buckinghamshire Council has scanned this email and attachments for viruses but does not accept
any responsibilities for viruses once this email has been transmitted. You should therefore carry
out your own anti-virus checks before opening any documents.




